
I’m reaching out to seek your support for an exciting opportunity to bring a non-profit 
passenger ferry service to the Portland metro region: Frog Ferry.  
 
This innovative project offers numerous benefits—reducing car traffic, especially for 
Vancouver/Portland commuters, attracting tourism, contributing to the revitalization of 
our city, and even providing emergency transportation when needed.  
 
With your help, we can make Frog Ferry a reality - thus helping Portland move toward a 
more sustainable, connected future while fostering economic growth. 
 
--  
Heather Linn 


